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S W I F T S  C O M P E T I T I O N  N E W S L E T T E R  

Welcome to new members 

If the training is easy 

the match will be hard, 

but if the training is 

hard the match will be 

easy. 

S e a s o n  2 0 1 2 - 1 3      

I s s u e  3 5  

7  J u l y  2 0 1 3  
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S W I F T S  J U N I O R       

B A D M I N T O N  C L U B     
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We have been recruiting actively for the new season, having established 

how many current members are not renewing or couldn’t be bothered to 

tell us, and are trying to clear the waiting list. We extend a warm wel-

come to: 

Peter Beech, Harry Bloomfield, Jonathan Chong, Ben Ford, Nathan Gib-

son, Megan Hatcher, Alanah Jolly, Dominic Leckie, Matthew Lister, 

Devashri Moodley, Jack O’Hara, Neve O’Hara, Ryan O’Hara and Daniel 

Roach. 

There are still people on the waiting list who will receive trials over the 

next few weeks, though pressure on places in some sessions is such that 

it is quite likely that not all of them can be accommodated. 

 

Surrey Youth Games 
Further to last week’s report of the activities of our members in the Sur-

rey Heath and Woking teams, it turns out that we had representation in 

the Spelthorne team too. Connor Strudwick played singles throughout 

and won all his games, but wasn’t able to ensure that his team reached 

the latter stages of the tournament. 


